
November is 
Family Violence 
Prevention Month. 

Join Strathcona County Victim Services and Strathcona County 
Family and Community Services to learn more about Clare’s Law.

To register: strathcona.ca/SCspeakout 

Where:  Online via Microsoft Teams
When:  Presentation open to the public
  November 17, 2021 • 7 p.m. to 7:45 p.m.


